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tawa, 26th January 1915.

str.

Referning to your letter of the 4th instant and previous

correspondence,I beg to inform you that the Iolicitor for the

Vancouver Power Company his made enquiry as to what progress

has been made in connection with the intended sale of the

right of way for that Company across the Sahaoum and Matsquf

Indian Reserve. I be obliged if you rendly drau

the attention of the Commission to this matter.
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Your obedient servant,

(d) J. D. McLea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

The Secretary,
Royal Commission on Indian Affaire,

Victoria, B.C.
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